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Shawnna Rule

From: Julie Jackson
Sent: Wednesday, January 15, 2025 7:44 AM
To: Shawnna Rule; Sally Timm; Elaine Askins
Subject: Fw: Resignation 

 

From: Michaela Abegg <abegg@midwestcentral.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2025 10:02 PM 
To: Todd Hellrigel <toddh@midwestcentral.org>; Julie Jackson <jackson@midwestcentral.org> 
Subject: Resignation  
  
Dear Dr. Hellrigel and Mrs. Jackson, 
 
I would like to start this email by expressing my gratitude for the opportunity and time that I have spent at 
the school. I have enjoyed working with all of the students and staff at the Primary school, and I have truly 
loved my short time as a paraprofessional at Midwest Central.  
 
Due to my income versus childcare cost, it is making it difficult for me to work, cover that cost, and break 
even. Although I truly love the school and the position that I hold, I regret to say that I am submitting my 
resignation.  
 
Please accept this email as my resignation, with my last day being January 24, 2025. Please keep me in 
mind when someone new is hired if you need someone to go through the schedule/day with them as Mrs. 
Fredrich did for me. I have truly enjoyed my time as part of the MCPS staff and I will truly miss the 
position and everyone I have worked with.  
 
Sincerely,  
Michaela Abegg 


